



May Science Cafe

Forbidding Science: Are There Things We Just Shouldn't Know?



Dr. Daniel Sarewitz

Professor, School of Life Sciences Director, Consortium for Science, Policy and Outcomes Arizona State University

Dr. Roy Curtis

Professor, School of Life Sciences Director, Infectious Disease and Vaccinology Biodesign Institute, Arizona State University Is some science simply too dangerous? If so, should it be forbidden? Dr. Sarewitz and Dr. Curtis will explore how we can deal with these difficult questions.

Friday, May 18, 2007 5:30 - 6:30 pm Arizona Science Center

600 E. Washington Street
Phoenix, AZ
602-716-2000

Science Cafes are informal discussions that bring together members of the community and university scientists, to discuss how science and technology can change the future.

In the typical cafe, a scientist speaks for 5-15 minutes on a topic, with the rest of the time for the public to ask questions and present concerns.



